
NOTICE OF MUNICIPAL ELECTION
MUNICIPALITY OF HUMBOLDT
 
          A Municipal Election will be held on April 11th, 2023 in Humboldt, South Dakota. If the polls cannot be opened because of bad weather, the election may be postponed one week.
 
          The election polls will be open from seven a.m. to seven p.m. central time on the day of the election.
 
          At the election, the following offices will be filled:
 
THREE YEAR TERM FOR BOARD OF TRUSTEE
 
          The polling place in each precinct of this municipality is as follows: 
			HUMBOLDT COMMUNITY CENTER, 
201 S MAIN ST, HUMBOLDT SD
 
       
 
          Any voter who needs assistance, pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, may contact the municipal finance officer at (insert phone number) before the election for information on polling place accessibility for people with disabilities.
							
							Kristie Ellis
                                                                                 	Finance Officer

